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This Week we have welcomed some new children to our Nursery and they have had a 
lovely week exploring the setting and being very well looked after by the older 
children. On Monday we had a 2-minute silence while watching a 2 minute children’s 
animation to help us to think about brave people who look after us. The children have 
been painting poppies, painting with mud and today, we found ice in the water trays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Range Eggs for sale – We are 
really lucky to have a supply of free 
range eggs available to purchase at 
the Nursery from Ted’s lovely family. 
Unfortunately, there have been some 
missing payments recently so we are 
now asking for families to only take 
eggs if they have their payment, we 
are unable to take IOUs. Thank you 

Christmas Arrangements 
Some of you have started to ask about our Christmas 
plans this year. We will be confirming our plans next 
week but can tell you that we will definitely have – 

Snowman Film night – Children come back to 
Nursery dressed in their PJs in the evening to watch 
‘The Snowman’ (Last week of term - day and time to 

be confirmed) 

Christmas singing performance – Parents will be 
invited into Nursery to listen to the children sing on 

the morning of 20th December. We will then be 
CLOSED for the afternoon. 

Look out for next weeks Newsletter for further 
Christmas plans and dates for your diaries 

 

The children would like to share their Learning 
Diaries with you. So,  you are invited to arrive early 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mells Nursery 

AGM 
Tuesday 19th November 

7:30pm at the Nursery 
All welcome, please let us know if you are able  

to join us, or just come along on the night. 

This is a chance to hear about what has been  

happening at the Nursery throughout the year  

and will include a report from the Manager and  

presentation of our annual accounts. 

Mells Nursery is run by a committee of  

volunteers and is registered as a Charity.  

The AGM is also when the Committee members  

are elected and is a chance for you to join the  

committee if this is of interest to you.  

 

As a charity the Nursery cannot legally operate  

without a committee in place.  

 

Please come along and support us, you do not have to be 

interested in joining our committee to attend. 


